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Calgary Metropolitan Region Board - April 2021 Land Use and Servicing 
Committee Update 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of the briefing is to update the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the work of 

the Calgary Metropolitan Region Board (CMRB), Land Use and Servicing Committee from their 

meeting on 2021 April 1. Councillor Carra represented The City at the meeting. 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

The Committee received an update on the Phase 3 Public Engagement process. All members 
where encouraged to raise awareness of the last phase of public engagement to their citizens. 
The agenda item was accepted for information. 

CMRB Administration have drafted a list of outstanding matters of concern for discussion at 
Committee. The Committee was guided through a discussion on six matters from the list. One 
matter addressed the identification of preferred growth areas, while a number of other matters 
related to statutory plans that are required to be evaluated through the Regional Evaluation 
Framework. The Committee received the agenda item for information. 

CMRB Administration provided a general update on the Regional Evaluation Framework for 
information, which was accepted as such.  

The Committee was guided through a discussion on the draft Servicing Plan. Discussion generally 
focussed on how member municipalities will be expected to participate in servicing discussions. 
The Committee voted to resume this agenda item at the next Land Use and Servicing Committee, 
scheduled on April 15.  

 


